## Archives and Special Collections

## Dickinson College

Carlisle, PA

## CARLISLE INDIAN SCHOOL – INDIVIDUAL ITEMS

These items were acquired individually and are not part of any larger collection.

Call Number	<u>Date</u>	<b>Description</b>
CIS-I-0001	1909	Postcard of photo of Class of 1909
CIS-I-0002	Apr. 10, 1909	Postcard titled "Girls at dumb bell work at Indian School, 18553, Carlisle, Pa." sent to Elizabeth Young of Roxburg, NJ
CIS-I-0003	circa 1912	Pamphlet titled Carlisle and the Red Men of Other Days, printed at the Carlisle Indian School
CIS-I-0004	circa 1913	Pamphlet titled <i>Arts and Handicraft of the Indian</i> , printed at the Carlisle Indian School
CIS-I-0005	circa 1896	Pamphlet with cover title <i>United States Indian School, Carlisle,</i> Penna., which includes a 4-page inset titled "Education of Indians," by R. H. Pratt for <i>Public Opinion</i>
CIS-I-0006	1912	Catalogue, United States Indian School, Carlisle, Pennsylvania (cover missing)
CIS-I-0007	1916	4 Postcards sent to Johnny Miller and Mrs. John P. Miller in Dillsburg, PA. Postcards are titled "Carlisle, Pa., Gymnasium, Indian School," "Carlisle, Pa., Bakery and Bakers, Indian School," "Indian School, Parade Grounds and Buildings, Carlisle, Pa." (with flag pictured), and "Indian School, Parade Grounds and Buildings, Carlisle, Pa." (with no flag).
CIS-I-0008	1911	3 Postcards sent to Pierson Straub in Dillsburg, PA from his daughter. Postcards are titled "Carlisle, Pa., Large Girls Quarters and Fire Department, Indian School," "Carlisle, Pa., Marching into School Room, Indian School," and "Band Stand and Teachers Quarters, Indian School, Carlisle, Pa."
CIS-I-0009	circa 1910	2 Postcards titled "Campus in winter, U.S. Indian School, Carlisle, PA" and "Administration Building, U.S. Indian School, Carlisle, PA"
CIS-I-0010	circa 1910	3 Postcards by the Rotograph Co. titled "Girls Quarters, Campus and Summer House, Indian School, Carlisle, Pa.," "Band Stand and Girls Quarters, Indian Industrial School, Carlisle, Pa.," and "Girls Quarters, Campus and Summer House, Indian School, Carlisle, Pa."
CIS-I-0011	circa 1910	3 Postcards titled "Indian Girls on Campus, U.S. Indian School, Carlisle, Pa." (Louis Kaufmann & Sons), "Boys at Heavy Gymnastics at Indian School, Carlisle, Pa," and "Battalion Drill, Indian School, Carlisle, Pa."
CIS-I-0012	Mar. 5, 1908	Postcard titled "Girls Quarters, Campus and Summer House, Indian School, Carlisle, Pa." sent to Mrs. L. Myers in Philadelphia

CIS-I-0013	circa 1910	Thanksgiving Service booklet with printed songs, readings and prayers, printed at the Carlisle Indian School Print Shop
CIS-I-0014	1930	Removed from <i>Long Lance</i> [SC-Indian 970.00497 B929h] - Letter from Chief Buffalo Child Long Lance to a Miss B. W.
		Smith regarding her recent attendance at a showing of the movie "The Silent Enemy." Also includes a letter from Cosmopolitan Book Corporation to Miss Smith dated 1928
010 1 0045		regarding Long Lance, and several news clippings.
CIS-I-0015	Feb. 24 1883	Letter to Marie regarding Meyer's work in the House of Representatives and a visit of Carlisle Indian School students to the house of representatives
CIS-I-0016	Mar. 19, 1886	Letter to Gerardus C. King regarding donation of \$5000 to the Indian School by Sarah R. Osgood
CIS-I-0017	Mar. 22, 1887	Postcard to Robert Kegerreis apologizing for a missing subscription to the newspaper
CIS-I-0018	Sep. 1976	Transcription of oral history interview with Mrs. Edward L. Whistler
CIS-I-0019	Dec. 10, 1976	Transcription of oral history interview with Mrs. Delia Waterman
CIS-I-0020	Dec. 31, 1976	Transcription of oral history interview with John Alonzo
CIS-I-0021	circa 1976	Partial transcription of oral history interview with Hen Flickinger
CIS-I-0022	circa 1908	Four blank postcards; Instruction Buildings, Alumni Hall, Academic Building, Band Stand and Girls Quarters
CIS-I-0023	1908-1910	Four mailed postcards with writing; India School Band and Girls Quarters, Campus and Tennis Courts, Marching Into School Room, Carpenter Shop and Tailoring Department
CIS-I-0024	circa 1910	8 cards with quotations on them, printed by the Carlisle Indian School Press
CIS-I-0025	April 1880	Eadle Keatah Toh Vol 1, no. 2
CIS-I-0026	Feb-Apr 1887	The Indian Helper, Vol. 2, no. 29-38
CIS-I-0027	May-Aug 1887	The Indian Helper, Vol. 2, 39-41, 44-45, 47-52
CIS-I-0028	Aug-Oct 1887	The Indian Helper, Vol. 3, no. 1-5, 7-12
CIS-I-0029	Nov 1887-Jul 1888	The Indian Helper, Vol. 3, no. 13-20, 24, 32, 41, 49
CIS-I-0030	Dec 1888-Apr 1889	The Indian Helper, Vol. 4, no. 18, 20, 25, 27, 33-35
CIS-I-0031	May 1889-Jun 1889	The Indian Helper, Vol. 4, no. 37-41, 44
CIS-I-0032	Aug. 21, 1891	The Indian Helper, Vol. 6, no. 50
CIS-I-0033	Sep 1891-Apr 1892	The Indian Helper, Vol. 7, no.1, 3-5, 23, 25-27, 30
CIS-I-0034	Jul. 15, 1898	The Indian Helper, Vol. 13, no. 39
CIS-I-0035	Feb. 17, 1899	The Indian Helper, Vol. 14, no. 17
CIS-I-0036	Nov. 1914	The Carlisle Arrow, Vol. 11, no. 10-13
CIS-I-0037	circa 1895	United States Indian School Carlisle, Penna
CIS-I-0038	1897	Eighteenth Annual Report of the Indian Industrial School at Carlisle, Penna.
CIS-I-0039	1902	Souvenir of the Carlisle Indian School
CIS-I-0040	1902	The Indian Industrial School Carlisle PA: 23rd Year - Catalogue of the Indian Industrial School
CIS-I-0041	11/11/1909	"The Indian No Problem," <i>Proceedings of the Delaware County Institute of Science</i> vol. 5, no. 1 (Nov. 11, 1909)
CIS-I-0042	12/20/1911	Department of the Interior, "Report for the Month of November 1911" – Dec. 20, 1911
CIS-I-0043	circa 1915	"The Place and Destiny of the Indian in the Nation's Life," <i>The American Indian</i>

CIS-I-0044	April/June 1916	"What is the Matter with Our Indians," <i>The American Indian Magazine</i>
CIS-I-0045	1916-1917	"Drastic Facts About Our Indians and Our Indian System," Berkley Daily Gazette Print
CIS-I-0046	Jul. 1918	Yearbook, Lilies of the Valley – without front cover
CIS-I-0047	circa 1884	"Another Indian Invasion"
CIS-I-0048	1889	Class of 1899 (2 copies)
CIS-I-0049	undated	Academic Building
CIS-I-0050	various	Information on the Legacy of the Carlisle Indian School; "The Great White Father's Little Red Indian School" – Dec. 1970; "Carlisle Indian School: Deep-Rooted in Area History," The Evening Sentinel – Aug. 23, 1975; Articles in The Pony Express – Sep. /Oct. 1975; "Carlisle Indian School: Part I," The Evening Sentinel – Oct. 6, 1979, Change Vol. 23 no. 2 – Mar. /Apr. 1991; "Actor Planning Film on Indian School," The Sentinel – May 6, 1991; "Editorial," The Sentinel – May 18, 1991; "With the Very Best Intentions," Apprise – Feb. 1992; "Art of the Indian School," The Sentinel – Sep. 14, 2007
CIS-I-0051	12/4/1976	"How to Say Apple Pie in Ojibwa"
CIS-I-0052	12/14/1976	"Toward the Morning Star: Into the Red Sun Rising"
CIS-I-0053	12/24/1976	"Battle of Strawberry Sunday"
CIS-I-0054	Jan-77	"Indian Stories, Anthropology 522
CIS-I-0055	1939	"The Founding of the Carlisle Indian School," <i>Pennsylvania History</i> vol. 6, no. 2 (April 1939)
CIS-I-0056	circa 1881	"Indian Education at Hampton and Carlisle," Harpers New Monthly Magazine
CIS-I-0057	03/15/1884	"Indian Training School at Carlisle, PA,"; "Educating the Indians- Scenes at the Government Training School at Carlisle, PA,"; "Educating the Indians- A Female Pupil of the Government School at Carlisle Visits Her Home at Pine Ridge Agency." Frank Leslie's Illustrated Magazine"
CIS-I-0058	1947-1983	Photocopy information on Carlisle Indian School cemetery; Grid of Carlisle Indian School Cemetery – Jul. 11, 1947; "Who Buys Violets for Lucy Prettyeagle?" The Evening Sentinel – Dec. 31, 1983; "Carlisle Indian School Gave More than Jim Thorpe" – undated
CIS-I-0059		Clippings files for the following students: Adams, Joseph; Alonzo, John; Archiquette, Martin; Arnold, James; Bender, Charles; Caswell, Benjamin; Clarke, Malcolm
CIS-I-0060		Clippings files for the following students: Dagenett, Charles; Doanmore, Etahdeuh; Exendine, Albert Andrew; Foster, Eva; Gardner, William Joseph; Garvie, James
CIS-I-0061		Clippings files for the following students: Hudnell, Leonard Hyden; Long Lance, Sylvester; Owl, Theodore; Powlas, Josiah; Rogers, Edward; Sickles, Caleb
CIS-I-0062		Clippings file for Jim Thorpe
CIS-I-0063		Clippings files for the following students: Torlino, Tom; Underhill, Edwin; Wheelock, Dennison; Wheelock, Edmound; Wheelock, Edwin H.; Wheelock, James; Yuda, George
CIS-I-0064	8/21/1935	Transcription of Speech given by Frank Masland
CIS-I-0065	2000	"Maps of Carlisle Indian School" Pamphlet
CIS-I-0066	05/27-28/2000	Powwow Program – May 27 & 28, 2000
CIS-I-0067		Timeline of the Carlisle Indian Industrial School

CIS-I-0068	01/15/1887	Invitation to Musical Performance "An Evening with the Carlisle Indian School"
CIS-I-0069	4/1/1908	Program, Girls' Mandolin Club
CIS-I-0070	03/29-31/1909	Program, "The Captain of Plymouth"
CIS-I-0071	03/09-11/1897	Invitation and Envelope to 1897 Commencement
CIS-I-0072	3/30/1913	Baccalaureate Program 1913
CIS-I-0073	4/2/1908	Commencement Program 1908
CIS-I-0074	03/01-03/1898	Invitation to 1898 Commencement
CIS-I-0075	5/23/1917	Commencement Program 1917 (2 copies)
CIS-I-0076	10/12/1888	The Indian Helper, Vol. 4, no. 9
CIS-I-0077	03/21/1890	The Indian Helper, Vol. 5, no. 29
CIS-I-0078	01/09-05/05/1891	The Indian Helper, Vol. 6, no. 18, 22, 27, 32, 33, 34, 39
CIS-I-0079	05/19-08/28/1891	The Indian Helper, Vol. 6, no. 41, 42, 46, 47, 49, 51
CIS-I-0080	1908	This is Carlisle - Information Concerning the United States Indian Industrial School at Carlisle, Penna
CIS-I-0081	Jul. 1918	Yearbook, <i>Lilies of the Valley</i> – with front cover
CIS-I-0082	10/31/1890	Letter, Richard Henry Pratt to Frances E. Sparhawk re: Marianna Burgess novel <i>Stiya</i> and Keshena Catholic school
CIS-I-0083	3/29/1911	Program for Commencement Concert by the Carlisle Indian Band
CIS-I-0084	circa 1900	"As They Are and As They Might Have Been" pamphlet regarding Walter Komah – by Rev. L.L. Legters
CIS-I-0085	1894	"Rules for the Indian School Service" – by Office of Indian Affairs
CIS-I-0086	1913	Band reception program
CIS-I-0087	7/21/1916	The Carlisle Arrow, Vol. 13, no. 1
CIS-I-0088	10/26/1900	Ticket for "Harvard Night Dance," with young ladies dressed up as Harvard and Carlisle football players
CIS-I-0089	8/17/1894	The Indian Helper, Vol. 9, no. 47
CIS-I-0090	4/12/1895	The Indian Helper, Vol. 10, no. 28
CIS-I-0091	Apr. 1881	Harper's New Monthly Magazine, Vol. 62; article titled "Indian Education at Hampton and Carlisle" found on pages 659-675.
CIS-I-0092	1910	The Carlisle Indian School Catalogue
CIS-I-0093	1909	This is Carlisle - Information Concerning the United States Indian Industrial School at Carlisle, Penna (features Moses Friedman image tipped in; a reissue of the pamphlet first printed in 1908)

CIS-I-0094	circa 1910	Tobacco silk for the Carlisle Indian School, featuring a pennant, a seal, the school song, and school yell; Richmond Straight Cut Cigarettes, Factory No. 25, 2nd Dist. Va.
CIS-I-0095	1904	Commencement Program for 1904
CIS-I-0096	4/12/1894	Program for Carlisle Indian School band and choir concert, at the Philadelphia Academy of Music
CIS-I-0097	4/01/1913	Program for the commencement concert by the Carlisle Indian School band
CIS-I-0098	7/03/1913	Postcard, "Panoramic View of Indian School and Campus, Carlisle, Pa."
CIS-I-0099	3/15/1900	Commencement Program for 1900
CIS-I-0100	1903-1905	Copy of Outing Rules signed by William Moon and S. Reading Bodine (March 20, 1903); 9 receipts to Bodine for salary paid to Moon; request from Moon for funds to make purchase
CIS-I-0101	3/29/1907	Real photo postcard of Elizabeth Penny, student at school, to Agnes May Robbins, outing patron
CIS-I-0102	9/24/1910	Postcard advertising football game between Carlisle Indian School and Villanova University; also mentions game between Conway Hall (Dickinson Prep School) and Harrisburg High School, and a marathon from Mechanicsburg to Market St. Bridge in Harrisburg
CIS-I-0103	1910	The Carlisle Indian School Catalogue (copy belonged to Rolla Brown)
CIS-I-0104	3/26/1911	Commencement Program for 1911 (copy belonged to Rolla Brown)
CIS-I-0105	4/02/1908	"An Address By Hon. F. E. Leupp, Commissioner of Indian Affairs, At the Carlisle Indian School Commencement" (copy belonged to Rolla Brown)
CIS-I-0106	6/30/1909	"Annual Report, Unites Stated Indian School, Carlisle, Pennsylvania" (copy belonged to Rolla Brown)
CIS-I-0107	6/30/1911	"Annual Report, United States Indian School, Carlisle, Pennsylvania" (copy belonged to Rolla Brown)
CIS-I-0108	May-June 1911	"Bond Lessons" - 22 questions and answers assigned by Rolla Brown from the Business Department, each lesson is separated dated
CIS-I-0109	6/30/1909	"Annual Report, Unites Stated Indian School, Carlisle, Pennsylvania" (copy belonged to Rolla Brown)
CIS-I-0110	12/4/1934	Draft copy of Masters Thesis for the University of Pennsylvania titled "History of the Carlisle Indian School: A Phase of Government Indian Policy, 1879-1918"; includes a letter from Emma Cutter to Brunhouse, with her brief comments about the draft
CIS-I-0111	circa 1910	2 small broadsides with sayings, printed by Carlisle Indian Press
CIS-I-0112	9/19/1911	Postcard titled "General View, Indian School, CARLISLE Pa."; features view from the northwest edge of the school grounds, looking toward the southeast; addressed and sent to a soldier in Manila, Philippines

CIS-I-0113	3/4/1898	The Indian Helper, Vol 13, no. 20
CIS-I-0114	8/08/1880	"The Indian School at Carlisle Barracks," a report issued by Commissioner John Eaton of the Bureau of Education (Dept. of Interior), reprinting the report by Chief Clerk Charles Warren on Feb. 24, 1880.